
 

ITEM REPORT 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Agenda Date: 6/5/2024 

Agenda Section: Information Only 

Department Origination: Public Works 

Agenda Item: Cypress Drive Connection to Woida Road Improvements Feasibility Report – Monthly 
Update 

Approval Required: No Action Required 

BACKGROUND 

At the December 19, 2023 City Council meeting, SEH was hired to update the feasibility report from 2018 for 
extending Cypress Drive to Woida Road.  

5/28/2024 Update Neil Heinonen and Scott Hedlund 

Utilities Commission and City Council approved the Amended Feasibility Report in April.  

The next step is for SEH to update the cost table in the report to prepare in an alternate format, consistent with 
MnDOT estimating practices. City Staff intends to submit the reformatted estimates and project maps/figures to 
MnDOT District 3 staff for their consideration, as MnDOT and their consultant team is evaluating projects 
throughout the area that may be related to reliever routes associated with the Highway 210 and 371 – Baxter 
Interchange project.   

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

Scope changes related to an expansion of the project area encompassed with the report were approved in a 
previous fee amendment request. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

UTILITY COMMISSION ACTION REQUESTED 

Click or tap here to enter text. 


